
  

 

Dear CoAEMSP Paramedic Program Manager, 

 
As an organizational member of the CoAEMSP Board of Directors, the 
National Association of Emergency Medical Technicians (NAEMT) 

understands and appreciates the rigorous review that your paramedic 
program successfully completed to obtain your CoAEMSP accreditation.  

 
NAEMT is very interested in having your accredited paramedic 

program offer our continuing education programs (including PHTLS, 
AMLS, GEMS, EPC, EMS Safety, etc.). In recognition of the high 

educational standards your program has demonstrated through your 
CoAEMSP accreditation, NAEMT will waive our traditional requirement of 

affiliate faculty monitoring of new courses.   
 

CoAEMSP accredited paramedic programs can now use their 

designated course coordinators to monitor their own faculty 
teaching NAEMT courses, provided that their faculty complies 

with all NAEMT instructor requirements (i.e., successful 
completion of the NAEMT instructor course and provider 

course). 
   
With this more streamlined process, we hope that you will consider 
offering NAEMT courses. Please contact Corine Curd, NAEMT's Course 

Site Development Manager at corine.curd@naemt.org if you are 
interested and for additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamela Lane, MA 

Executive Director, NAEMT 
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